
 

It started with a 9-year-old boy wanting to 
donate his birthday money from his 10th 
birthday to charity in 2014. He chose the 
McGrath Foundation for Breast Cancer 
Nurses and for two years organized the 
pink sock round. We took a break last year 
because we had no club rooms, but now it’s 
back! 
 

The AJSA has again given approval for players to support the foundation 
by bending the rules and allowing players to wear their PINK socks. For 
one round only Albany Junior Soccer is going PINK for charity. All those 
players who have purchased PINK socks are encouraged to wear them 
when they play their matches on 29TH JULY 2017. Stocks are limited so get 
in early. If you wish to wear previous years PINK socks we kindly ask for a 
gold coin donation to wear them on the day (tin’s in the clubrooms). 

Support the foundation by buying the socks at $12 per pair.  

Sizes:   Junior 13-3   Youth2-7   Adult 7-11   

Socks will be available for purchase Saturday mornings in the clubrooms. 

Email president@ajsa.com.au or call/text 0488 004 040 for more info.  


